
From: Soura, Christian
To: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/29/2014 12:51:29 PM
Subject: FW: SC ICC

                If you get a chance next week…it’s worth touching base with Mary Eaddy and whoever from First Steps 
about the remaining ICC seats.  I guess it might be Krista Kustra, but if not, Dan Wuori would be the fallback.  Thanks 
again.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Friday, August 29, 2014 12:47 PM

To: 'GOOGE, HEATHER'

Cc: Philpott, Katie

Subject: RE: SC ICC
 
Hi Heather,
 
                Good news – the Governor signed off on the first 6 or 7 ICC appointments yesterday, so we’ll be reaching out 
to those folks and processing the appropriate paperwork shortly.
 
                Katie Philpott is our new Director of Boards and Commissions – I’ve copied her on this email.  She’ll work 
with you (and others) to fill the remaining seats on the ICC.  I’ve given her the notes I pulled together, so she’s not 
starting entirely from scratch.
 
                Feel free to give Katie a call next week at (803) 201-3423 so you can get started on the remaining seats.  
Thanks again.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: GOOGE, HEATHER [mailto:GOOGE@mailbox.sc.edu] 

Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2014 4:05 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: SC ICC
 
Hi Christian,
I am a little behind in the news and just discovered you will be leaving the Governor's Office. I know you will 
be sorely missed. I hope this message gets to you before your departure. It has just come to my attention that 
BabyNet received a "needs intervention" determination from the Office of Special Education programs for the 

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
mailto:GOOGE@mailbox.sc.edu


4th year in a row. I have included the determination letter and a matrix that outlines the areas of noncompliance. 
I just wanted to touch base with you to see who I should interact with in the Governor's Office to inquire about 
the status of the ICC appointments. 
 
Thanks so much for your interest in this area and best of luck on your new adventures, whatever those may be.
Heather 
 
Heather Smith Googe, PhD
 
Program Director
South Carolina Child Care Inclusion Collaborative
The University of South Carolina 
Child Development and  Research Center
1530 Wheat St. 
Columbia, SC 29201
 
email: googe@mailbox.sc.edu
office: 803-777-2861
www.scinclusion.org
 
General Program Contact information 
SCIC@mailbox.sc.edu
ASQ@mailbox.sc.edu
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